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Item # 3 T-Sushi 
In reviewing the application on the agenda, it still does not contain detailed plans, written and 
diagrams, of what the space will be and how it will be operated.  There also is no documentation 
regarding the Fire Department recommendations for the building to have sprinklers added in 
regards to the request for added capacity. 
 
District recommends denial of this application for expansion and increased capacity. 
 
Should the applicant bring items to the meeting that would meet requirements of the 
application process, I would seek referral to the next ALRC meeting to allow for the District to 
review the documents and meet with the applicants. 
 
 
 
Carl Gloede 
Captain of Police: Central District 
City of Madison Police Department 
211 S. Carroll St. 
Madison, WI 53703 
 


